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To the members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

 

I support and urge your approval of SB 1589 with the reservation that the 4,000 

pound weight standard proposed during the fall, 2021 Legislative session is the more 

appropriate standard. I also support additional studies of the effect of wave surfing on 

the River environment, private property and, most of all, on the safety of non-

motorized users of the Newberg zone. SB 1589 is a good first step toward protecting 

the River and enhancing the recreational opportunities of ALL Oregonians. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

John Drzal 

Salem,OR 


